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I support funding for the Hood River Bridge as a very regular user.  The current 

bridge is approaching a dangerous condition and needs to be replaced.  I know I  live 

in Washington but I contribute at least weekly to the financial well being of Oregon by 

paying tolls and patronizing shops and events in Oregon.  If access via a bridge 

between he states becomes impossible Oregon will loose income. 
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